Dear President Thomas Muller,

| hope you and your family are well. It is unfortunate to hear the
outbreak of COVID-19 in Germany and the impact to your life from the
news. | know it is difficult moment for you and your family. Please accept

the sincere sympathy and solidarity on behalf of our school and staff.

The situation in Wenzhou is getting better and better these days. In fact,
most regions of China are now at low-risk of COVID-19 as the country is
taking effective measures in prevention and control. And zero indigenous
COVID-19 infections have been reported for more than a month in
Wenzhou. Our students are expected to return to school in the near
future. At the moment, we would like to assure you of our empathy and
support. We believe Germany will also be able to overcome the disaster

and restore the the country soon.

We sincerely wish you and your family good health, strength and

confidence. Please give my best regards to Konstantin.

Sincerely,



